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Last Chance Patriots in Action
Only two months into 2018 and the challenges are piling up for all Last Chance 

Patriots! In the wake of the tragic school shooting in Florida there is renewed passion about 
the Second Amendment and its role in modern society.  As Patriots, we strongly support the 
gun rights of American citizens and believe that the Constitution and Bill of Rights are 
foundational documents that are fundamentally sound.  Where ever you may stand on the 
spectrum of opinion regarding gun rights in America, let your voice be heard!  A Patriot’s 
primary duty is to stand up and be counted. 

Mark your calendars and plan to attend two informative presentations sponsored 
and supported by Last Chance Patriots.  Dinesh D’Souza will be in Bigfork on March 10th 
speaking about his most recent book, The Big Lie and in April Shahram Hadian will present 
an exposure of The Trojan Horse of Interfaith Dialogue in Polson, Great Falls and Helena.  
Details on these events are elsewhere in the newsletter. 

We are calling again for volunteers to help us in our mission as Last Chance 
Patriots.  Can you write letters to editors, can you serve on a research committee, can you 
provide support at our events, can you share this newsletter with friends?  Everyone can do 
something; nothing is too big or too small to make a difference in our success.  

Missoula Refugee Update thru February 23, 2018
 During the last week of January 7 refugees were settled in Missoula and in 
February and additional 11 have arrived, all from Eritrea. The totals since August of 2016 
are: 

Democratic Republic of Congo 37

Eritrea 82

Ethiopia   7

Iraq 12

Syria 13

These numbers represent the people who were originally resettled in Missoula.   
We know that a number have left the area for a variety of reasons but at this point we are 
unable to get reliable data on the number of refugees who remain in Montana.  It is also 
pretty close to impossible to find out how these people are faring with regard to 
employment and housing.  It is interesting to note that the refugees that have arrived in the 
past several months have been overwhelmingly from Eritrea.  It is not unusual for a 
VOLAG such as  the IRC in Missoula to cluster refugees in a location so that they begin to 
have a “community” within the community.   These refugees have escaped terrible 
conditions in their country that we can barely imagine and we wish them well.  
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 A Tribute to George Washington by Gary K. Carlson

George Washington’s birthday is actually February 22nd. But, as the “Father of our 
Country”, it is only fitting that his birth be emphasized each year on Presidents’ Day. This 
is as it should be, for we should pay tribute to the leadership and foresight he 
demonstrated in establishing our country. 

Most everyone knows that George Washington was our first president, in addition to other 
familiar information about him (some true and some legendary). The more familiar information would 
include that he lived at Mount Vernon, had wooden teeth, never told a lie, cut down a cherry tree, was 
married to Martha, and was General of the Continental Army when we defeated the British in the 
Revolutionary War. 

However, there is much more to know about our first president. He grew up in a family with three brothers 
and two sisters. He went to school until the age of 14 or 15. Washington's family believed in hard work, 
public service and in worshiping God. His family name, "Washington" goes back to 1260 in England and was 
"de Wessington." He was an expert dancer. He wrote poetry, and he enjoyed hunting, fishing and boating. He 
had a modest upbringing. His family’s proudest possessions were one soup spoon, eighteen small spoons, 
seven tea spoons, a watch, and a sword. His father died when he was eleven. (Faith & Freedom by Hart, P. 
229) 

Washington's mother was dedicated to raising her son, George, as a committed Christian. She admonished 
him before he left home as a young soldier saying, "Remember that God is our only sure trust, my son.” She 
added, “Neglect not the duty of secret prayer.” George was a diligent and earnest reader of the scriptures, 
which he always kept near his bed at night. (Faith & Freedom by Hart, P. 229)

At age 21 Washington began his public service and was commissioned by the Governor of Virginia to 
explore, as a surveyor, the forks of the Ohio River (now Pittsburgh). Later he was appointed to the rank of 
major and then to LtCol in the Virginia militia. By age 22 he was appointed to Colonel and then Commander-
in-Chief of all Virginia military forces. 

In 1775 British General Braddock requested Washington, as a militia officer, to accompany him to dislodge 
the French from Fort Duquesne (by Pittsburgh). One thousand warriors came from all over to aid the French. 
Of the 1,459 British soldiers, 977 were killed including Braddock. Washington became a hero. An Indian shot 
at him 15 feet away. Fourteen bullets shot through his coat, and two horses were shot out from under him. 
Miraculously, he was unscathed. He then went for help and rode 40 miles to get reinforcements. The forest 
was so dense that at times he had to crawl on his hands and knees to find a path (Faith & Freedom by Hart, P. 
232). The Indian Chief who fought on the side of the French was quoted later as saying, “The Great Spirit 
protects that man, and guides his destinies. He will become chief of nations, and a people yet unborn will hail 
him the founder of a mighty nation.” (Ref: Faith & Freedom by Hart, P. 235) 

Washington took command of the Continental Army in 1775 when he was 43. He was 6 feet 3 inches tall, 
weighed 220 pounds and arrived on a white horse. Such a leader was just what the colonists needed. (Ref: 
Faith & Freedom by Hart. P. 22

Continued on Page 3
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He was not at the signing of the Declaration of Independence because he was with the troops. He spent six 
years with them including the brutal winter at Valley Forge. On Christmas, 1776 Washington led the troops 
to victory after crossing the Delaware River. They defeated the British and the Hessians. In the historic 
painting depicting crossing the river, John Adams sits behind Washington holding the American Flag. 
Trenton was a great victory for the Continental Army. One week later, Washington and his men crossed the 
Delaware River again and defeated the British at Princeton. Finally, on Oct 19, 1781, British General 
Cornwallis surrendered to Washington and his troops at Yorktown. 

After the Revolutionary War, Washington presided over the Continental Congress. In 1787 the U.S. 
Constitution was written and ratified. In the first Electoral College, Washington received all 69 votes. He is 
the only president to have been elected unanimously by the Electoral College. The first Vice-President was 
John Adams. Washington did not belong to any political party. He served two terms and established an 
unofficial policy for two terms as president. Limiting the president to two terms became law after the 22nd 
Amendment was passed. 

When the Continental Congress met in Philadelphia in 1787 to revise the failed Articles of Confederation, 
General Washington was the logical and unanimous choice to chair the convention. The new Constitution 
was established and ratified. It was primarily a new document of government "thou shall nots." 

•Government shall not prohibit the free exercise of religion and expression.

•Government shall not take away people’s guns.

•Government shall not arbitrarily seize property.

•Government shall not enter people’s homes without just cause.

•Government shall not deny the accused a trial without a jury of his or her peers. All that 
government is permitted to do is defend the nation against external and internal threats to the life, 
liberty and property of America’s law-biding citizens. Every convention delegate had a thorough 
understanding of the governments limited role. (Faith & Freedom by Hart, Page 326)

The most important person in this convention was George Washington. As chair he would not take part in 
the debates, but his presence and demeanor were factors in the final passage. “Be assured,” wrote James 
Monroe in a letter to Thomas Jefferson, who was still in France, “Washington's influence carried this 
government.” (Faith & Freedom by Hart, P. 333)  If Washington had one passion that outweighed all others, 
it was his love for our country. This love was punctuated by a sacred obligation to duty. A testimony to 
Washington’s character and patriotism is evident in the following quotes:

. “A good moral character is the first essential of a man; The power, under the Constitution, will always be in 
the people; I was summoned by my Country, whose voice I can never hear but with veneration and love; I can 
say I had rather be at Mount Vernon with a friend or two about me, than to be attended at the Seat of 
Government by the Officers of State and the Representatives of every Power in Europe. “ 

Continued on Page 4 - Top  

A Tribute to George Washington … Continued from Page 2
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Dinesh D’Souza has had a 25-year 
career as a writer, scholar, and 
public intellectual. A former policy 
analyst in the Reagan White 
House, D’Souza also served as 
John M. Olin Fellow at the 
American Enterprise Institute, and 
the Robert and Karen Rishwain 
Fellow at the Hoover Institution at 
Stanford University. He served as 
the president of The King's College 

in New York City from 2010 to 2012. Called one of the “top young public-policy makers in the country” by 
Investor’s Business Daily, D’Souza quickly became known as a major influencer on public policy through his 
writings. His first book, Illiberal Education (1991), publicized the phenomenon of political correctness in 
America’s colleges and universities and became a New York Times bestseller for 15 weeks. It has been listed as 
one of the most influential books of the 1990s.

TICKET INFORMATION: The 
event will be held at the 
Bigfork Center for the 
Performing Arts. If will begin at 
6 PM on Saturday, March 10. Seating is limited. Tickets are $100.00 each. For tickets email Caroline 

at lcp59911@gmail.com and she will handle all arrangements.

THERE’S STILL TIME ! Dinesh D’Souza Coming to Montana - March 10 

A Tribute to George Washington … Continued from Page 3

Washington is no longer with us, and our leaders can’t intimidate the enemy by riding into battle on a white 
horse. The welfare of America is now in our hands. Washington stood up to defend a new nation established 
to ensure liberty and freedom for its people. We are “the people.” It is, therefore, our responsibility to uphold 
the American ideals initiated by George Washington as our first president. Each 
generation must be dedicated to keep the American Dream alive....and with 
God's help, we can do it!  

Gary Carlson, Publisher of the White Hat Express*, is a former Reagan 
Administration Political Appointee, a retired US Marine Corps Officer, and a former 
candidate for both the US Senate and the House of Representatives. He also teaches 
Political Science and the US Constitution at the Community College level. Note: He 
and his wife Joan, Editor of the White Hat Express can be contacted at P.O. Box 937  
Corvallis, MT 59828 or by Email at WhiteHatExpress@gmail.com 

an EVENT you won’t want to MISS

mailto:lcp59911@gmail.com
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Books Worth Reading 
We Cannot Defeat an Enemy We Don’t Know or Understand

Review: You’ll be fascinated to learn the role Confederates played in the 
founding of the Last Best Place. The Last Chance Gulch gold discovery, found 
by two Confederates from Georgia. Lewis & Clark County, home of our state 
capital, Helena was originally named Edgerton County, after Sidney 
Edgerton, Mr. Edgerton was named Montana’s first territorial Governor. The 
Montana legislature, upset with the Governor over his treatment of a duly 
elected legislator who was a Confederate, who the Governor forbid from 
presenting any bills, changed the name to Lewis & Clark County and did it in 
the middle of the night. Sounds a little like Helena City Council removing a 
Confederate statue.

Excerpt: “Nearly seventy Democratic lawmakers refused to attend Trump’s inauguration, 
an unprecedented violation of democratic etiquette that would have provoked massive media 
outrage had Republicans done it to, say, Bill Clinton or Barack Obama. And just weeks into 
his presidency, even before Trump had done anything that could remotely be considered 
unconstitutional, Democratic Congresswomen Maxine Waters and Tulsi Gabbard raised 
the issue of impeachment. Columnist Richard Cohen even suggested the need for a 
“constitutional coup”—basically an assembly of elected officials who, according to Cohen, 
have the authority to remove from office a president whom they deem “unable to discharge 
the powers and duties of his office.”

Excerpt: “Let me be clear: if someone tells you our government is “gridlocked,” they 
typically mean that they can’t get everything they want. Because our government is 
anything but gridlocked. Consider this fact: from 2009 to the end of 2012, the federal 
government’s bureaucracy created more than 13,000 new regulations—each with the 
binding force of law. 11 Even in 2012, one of the lowest rule making years of the last twenty 
(and the peak of the alleged “gridlock” in Washington, as President Obama battled a 
Republican House during a hotly contested election), the federal bureaucracy finalized 2,482 
rules. 12 That’s a staggering number of new laws. And not one American voted for any of 
the regulators who drafted, evaluated, and approved those new laws. Unelected regulators 
are now so powerful that Congress will often write laws that contain intentional gaps, 
allowing for regulators to come in and fill in the relevant details.”
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Send in the Clowns, a song immortalized by singer Joan Collins. In one of the verses near the end of 
the song, it reads, “Don't you love farce? My fault, I fear. I thought that you'd want what I want … Sorry, my 
dear! And where are the clowns, Send in the clowns, Don't bother, they're here”. Joan was singing the 
Stephen Sondheim song, written for the Broadway Musical, A Little Night Music.

Ironically, the song isn’t about clowns at all. It’s about a lady reflecting on the ironies and 
disappointments of her life. Of course, the clowns were never sent in during the play. But in these 
challenging times, the clowns are taking center stage in the circus that has become 21st-century media. The 
Clowns of the Left have arrived.

Consider an article from Donald McNeil of the New York Times, titled “Trump's 'Hostility' Toward 
Hispanics to Blame for Severity of Flu Epidemic.” If it weren’t representative of the ongoing attacks on 
America, it would be funny. Then there is a recent CNN guest who produced this headline, “GOP Women 
are Trapped With Their Abuser, Which is Trump.” The absurdity of people accusing a man in the White 
House of causing the flu and threatening women is laughable. We don’t have to send in the clowns; they’re 
here.

We have different kinds of Clowns on the Left. The clowns in the above example are the Accusing 
Clowns. Now we’ll take a look at the Offended Clowns.  Check out this recent headline, “Calls to Boycott 
‘Peter Rabbit’ Film Over Scene of ‘Food Allergy Bullying.” Is that worthy of a headline? It is today. And the 
Accusing Clowns don’t stop there, look at this headline. “Movie Critics Complain Eastwood Doesn't Show 
Sympathetic Terrorist.” People are ‘offended’ that Clint Eastwood’s new movie, The 15-17 to Paris, don’t 
depict any sympathy for the terrorist. Those movie critics should be wearing clown suits.

Then we have the Celebrity Clowns. In a recent announcement “Chelsea Handler Blames GOP for 
School Shooting.” Just last week America suffered another tragic school shooting, and it’s the Republicans 
fault. Another take on the same event came from a second-rate comedian apparently needing some publicity 
when he was noted,  “Comedian Blames School Shooting on Masculinity: ‘Boys are Broken.’” The Left’s 
quest for a takeover suffered a severe setback when Hillary lost the election; now they’re becoming a three-
ring circus of only clowns.

Famed Actor Robert DeNiro recently said, “Trump Climate Change Policy is 'Temporary Insanity.’” 
Insanity? What Trump did was the most prudent thing. He stopped the flow of billions of dollars to the 
United Nation, an organization being set up every day to be the model for a world government. The entire 
climate change, global warming hoax, led by the Left has made many rich while seeking to fill the coffers of 
the UN with American taxpayers money. And Actor Clown DeNiro says the President is insane.

Then you have TV Clowns. Joy Behar of The View, recently proclaimed, as her co-hosts babbled 
support, that Vice President Mike Pence faith is dangerous and mental illness.  The hosts of the view should 
wear clown suits every day. And there is a fair share of Religious Clowns. A recent story reported, “Church 
Celebrates Transgender Pastor's Transition With 'Renaming' Ceremony.’” A growing number of the followers 
of God and defenders of the faith today would make Jesus turn in disgust.

America also has a growing number of Islamic Clowns popping up daily.  One headline that caught 
my eye was “Muslim Cleric warns that Valentine's Day is MORE dangerous than AIDS, Ebola, and Cholera 
combined.” Does that even deserve to be news? News from Saudi Arabis recently reported that the model 
for Muslim nations everywhere banned Valentine's Day. The idea is apparently offensive to Allah. Then they 
went one step further and banned the color red on Valentine's Day. What century is it?

Continued on Page 8

Send in the Clowns … by Ed Kugler



Last Chance  Patriots Page   of  7 12
Tidbits from Around the Last Best Place
Big Jon Update: Senator Jon Tester made his Left leaning positions clear for all 
Montana voters to see when joined his buddies Bernie Sanders and Pocahontas 
Warren in voting to shut down the government and grant amnesty to illegals. Mr. 
Montana actually chose support of illegal immigrants over our own military being 
paid. He’s all for veterans. Then he voted to raise the debt limit and increase 
government spending by $300 billion, with a B. But worst of all, Senator chose to put 
the United States alongside China and North Korea – as one of seven countries in the 
world that allow abortions after 20 weeks of pregnancy. 20 weeks – when the baby is 
capable of feeling pain! 63% of Montanan’s polled support the "Pain-Capable Unborn 
Child Protection Act.” Montanan’s, just like when our legislators passed the SB-97 
insuring only Montana laws for Montana courts and Governor Bullock knew better 
and vetoed the Bill. Big Jon knows better on abortions.

Montana ACLU Wants More Abortions: In recent news our of the 
Peoples Republic of Missoula, a recent commentary by Caitlin Borgmann, Executive 
Director of the ACLU of Montana and an expert in reproductive rights law, says that 
Montana state law needlessly limits abortion access. In her comments she explains 
why the ACLU and the Center for Reproductive rights are challenging a state law.

UM Students Protest First Amendment Speaker; then UM 
Hosts Black Lives Matter Speaker: Our hats go off to Maria Cole. She 
stuck to her guns and held her 10th Annual Jeff Cole Legacy Fund lecture as planned. 
Ms. Cole stayed the course in spite of the latest Peoples Republic group, Missoula 
Rises, attempting to reserve all the free tickets and disrupt the event. Hecklers were 
removed and the event went as planned. The Missoula propaganda machine was alive 
and well after the event. The following Sunday, in the Grand Ballroom at UM, the 
students organized an event featuring Shaun King, a Black Lives Matter activist, to be 
the keynote speaker. Apparently the Dean of the School of Journalism didn’t see any 
issues with Mr. King.

Our Neighbors to the North: Justin Trudeau has consistently shown an 
opposition to freedom of speech and freedom of expression, and it’s no coincidence 
that he’s threatening to “regulate” Facebook – one of the social networks where 
opposition to his government is growing the fastest. A Toronto Star report reveals that 
a source with “direct knowledge” of a meeting between Justin Trudeau and Facebook 
COO Sheryl Sandberg says Trudeau is threatening stricter regulation of Facebook if 
they don’t “stop the spread of misleading information on their platform.”

Great Falls Meatpacking Update: The people are rising up to be heard. 
Please visit the following link to stay up to date on the fight going on in Great Falls. 
We will have more as time goes by. Click here  Cascade County for 
Responsible Growth.

The Peoples Republic is Growing: They’ve been teaching Arabic in 
Missoula high schools now for a few years. That shouldn’t be alarming. But the 
teacher personally told us he teaches out of the Koran. Just this month we now see 
that Bozeman is teaching Arabic in fourth and firth grade classes. The State 
Department pays for a Mr. Mahmoud Dahroug, from Egypt, to teach the children as 
part of a program to create global citizens. See it for what it is, creeping Sharia.

THE  
PURPOSE  

OF THE  
UNITED STATES 

CONSTITUTION  
IS TO  

LIMIT  
THE  

POWER  
OF THE 

 FEDERAL 
GOVERNMENT 

 NOT  
THE  

AMERICAN  
PEOPLE

https://www.facebook.com/GreatFallsAreaConcernedCitizens/photos/gm.262572277608599/1819964221346940/?type=3
https://www.facebook.com/GreatFallsAreaConcernedCitizens/photos/gm.262572277608599/1819964221346940/?type=3
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We’ll end with a look at the Media Clowns; they have their circus performing daily on TV’s coast to coast. 
CNN once again reported concern over the President consumption of ice cream, certainly a breaking story. MSNBC 
welcomed President Bill Clintons former Chief of Staff. He gave viewers a lecture on how to treat women and 
demanded basic ethical behavior in the White House. Of course, the man he served unflinchingly, President Clinton, 
had sex in the oval office and made ‘oral sex’ a household word from young people to old. Makes you wonder what 
the Chief Clown at MSNBC is thinking? MSNBC later opined, “President Trump 'the Commander-In-Chief of Rape 
Culture.’”

We in America who remember it as the land of the free and home of the brave are left to wonder whats next? 
The old message of the inmate running the asylum is turning out to be true. The Clowns I’ve noted are just the tip    
of a giant iceberg aimed at destroying America as we know it. They take the tiniest splinter group, create a perceived 
wrong and drive it down our collective throats. Why? Because it works. You see the majority of Clowns control the 
Media Clowns and that is the propaganda America suffers through every single day.

I remember as a young Marine, a few months out of boot camp in Parris Island, landing on the beaches of 
Santo Domingo, Dominican Republic. The next day we were assigned to assault the radio station and take it back 
from the rebels. I learned that in a coup, when the bad guys are taking over a government, in the old days the first 
thing they’d take was the means of communication. It enabled them to broadcast their message and gain support.  
We took the radio station that hot afternoon. In the process, we suffered four dead and thirty-six wounded. I was   
one of the wounded. Here I sit today, fifty-eight years later, watching the coup taking place in America. The coup 
taking place today is personal.

We as Americans have a choice. Do we let the Media Clowns hold the radio station? Do we let the other 
Clowns of the Left feed them more and more propaganda and subvert the beacon of freedom the world has come     
to know? Or do we say enough is enough? Do we open our eyes and see the Clowns are out to destroy our way of 
life. All sorts of Clowns have come together to bring down the West.

We the people are the freest people the earth has ever known. The God who created this world blessed us 
with one power above all others. The power of choice. Why does a bear hibernate? Why do hummingbirds fly 
thousands of miles south in the winter only to return the next spring? How tall does a tree grow? As tall as it can  
give its environment. The tree can’t decide I want to be a shrub and turn out little. All of life, except man, is driven  
by instinct and genetics. Our Creator endowed man with the power of choice. We can choose to be less than we  
could be. What will you do?

The Left is very committed Clowns, or as the Russians call them, Useful Idiots. They are 100% committed to 
the destruction of the American way of life. The choice is yours. Are you up for the fight of your lives, because that is 
what we face, the fight of our lives. To save our Constitution, to save America and save our way of life and that of the 
free world. The time is now. If not, prepare your children and grandchildren for the world government that is coming 
and the totalitarian future it will bring with it. The choice is yours. You decide.

Send in the Clowns … Continued from Page 6

Not surprisingly, Last Chance Patriots has come under fire for promoting the presentation by Dinesh 
D’Souza on March 10th.  We have been called a “fringe group” and accused of supporting an “insane piece of 
trash” (referring to President Trump) among other unflattering descriptions.  And it appears that we are such a 
threat to the leftists in the Flathead Valley that Love Lives Here and the Montana Human Rights Network are 
sponsoring a presentation in Whitefish focusing on ACT for America and its “hateful”, racist and false agenda.   
They seem to be unaware that the local ACT chapters have dissolved and have been reborn as Last Chance Patriots!  
It means we’re doing our jobs! 

Patriots in the Crosshairs
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The INTERFAITH MOVEMENT presented by Pastor Shahram Hadian: COMING TO POLSON April 17, CUTBANK 
April 18, GREAT FALLS April 19, and HELENA April 20.  Shahram Hadian is the founder of the TIL (Truth in Love) 
Project Ministry, and travels around America and Canada addressing critical issues facing us as 

believers and as Americans, including the threat of Islam and 
oppressive Shari'ah law, the need for courageous leadership in 
the pulpit and in our churches, and standing with the nation of 
Israel. A Christian pastor and former Muslim, Shahram was 
born in Iran and came to America to escape an oppressive 
Islamic regime. Shahram's unique background includes 
experience as a pastor, police officer, teacher, coach, and 
servant leader in his community. He was a candidate for the 
governor of WA State in 2012. In the past several years, he has 
spoken to various groups around North America, including 

legislators, law enforcement, civic groups, churches, and concerned citizens. 

CATASTROPHIC FAILURE - Blindfolding 
America in the Face of Jihad by Terrorism Expert 
Stephen Coughlin. COMING TO MONTANA in 
October 2018. After the events of September 11, 
2001, Stephen Coughlin was mobilized from his 
private sector career to the Intelligence Directorate 
at the Joint Chiefs of Staff to work in Targeting. 

Thus began his education in terrorism. In the years that followed, Coughlin earned 
recognition as the Pentagon’s leading expert on the Islamic-based doctrines 
motivating jihadi groups that confront America. He came into demand as a trainer 
and lecturer at leading commands and senior service staff institutions, including the 
National Defense University, the Army and Navy War Colleges, the Marine Corps-
Quantico, the State Department, and the FBI. So effective were his presentations that 
some in the special operations community dubbed them “Red Pill” briefings, a 
reference to an iconic scene in The Matrix. It’s an apt metaphor: Once the facts and 
doctrines are properly explained and understood, there is no going back. He was fired 
by Obama.

Upcoming Last Chance Patriots Events for 2018

ATTENTION 
Last Chance Patriots

     Our speakers are available to 
come speak to your groups, 
throughout the state on topics 
such as refugee resettlement, 
sanctuary cities, Islam and a 
developing list of topics.
     We can also host movie 
events, contact us for a list of 
pertinent DVD’s we have 
available on the above topics 
and more.  We charge only for 
our travel expenses.

CLICK HERE 
Polson
Tickets

CLICK HERE 
Helena
Tickets

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-trojan-horse-of-interfaith-dialogue-tickets-43569014094?utm-medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&aff=escb&utm-source=cp&utm-term=listing
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-trojan-horse-of-interfaith-dialogue-tickets-43619493078?aff=utm_source=eb_email&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=new_event_email&utm_term=eventurl_text
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-trojan-horse-of-interfaith-dialogue-tickets-43619493078?aff=utm_source=eb_email&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=new_event_email&utm_term=eventurl_text
https://www.eventbrite.com/e/the-trojan-horse-of-interfaith-dialogue-tickets-43569014094?utm-medium=discovery&utm-campaign=social&utm-content=attendeeshare&aff=escb&utm-source=cp&utm-term=listing
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CARE:  Care enough to learn what’s happening to our State & Country. Care enough to do something 
to save the America we grew up in for our children and grandchildren. Care enough to do what you 
can. 

ATTEND: Attend school events and see what is going on. Attend school board meetings and voice your 
opinion. Attend politicians visits and make your voice heard. Attend our events and bring others.

BRING:  Bring friends and family members to our events and significant other events you attend. We 
each live in a circle of influence. We have people who look up to us and we them. Bring them to events 
and to your level of understanding.

HOLD:  Hold small events in your home. We have DVD’s available. Invite one, two or many. Take part 
in educating others so that they understand the dire straits our country is in. The time is now.

WRITE:  Write. Letters or emails to your Congressman, Senators, the President, your school board, the 
Governor, your State Senators and Representatives. Write letters to the Editor. Make your voice heard.

DONATE:  Donate your time, your talents and what money you can spare. Our events and speakers 
cost money. Conference room spaces costs range from $250 to $1800. Speakers cost range from, a few 
who come and speak for just their expenses, to some who charge $2000 or more. Do what you can. 

Contact Information

 You can seize the day and contact your representatives at both the state and national levels.  Remember – we 
have a representative government and it is their job to listen to their constituents, so speak up!

•    President Trump:  Phone  202-456-1111   E-mail:  (use website:  www.whitehouse.gov/contact )

•    Governor Bullock:  Phone 855-3318-1350   E-mail: (use website: http://governor.mt.gov/Home/Contact/shareopinion )

•    Senator Daines:  Phone in DC  202-224-251  E-mail: (use website:  www.daines.senate.gov/connect/email-steve 

•    Senator Tester:  Phone in DC 202-224-2644  E-mail: (use website:  www.tester.senate.gov/?p=email_senator 

•    Congressman Gianforte:  Phone in DC 202-225-3211 E-mail: (use website:  https://gianforte.house.gov/contact/email 

Actions You Can Take

http://www.whitehouse.gov/contact
http://governor.mt.gov/Home/Contact/shareopinion
http://www.daines.senate.gov/connect/email-steve
http://www.tester.senate.gov/?p=email_senator
https://gianforte.house.gov/contact/email
http://www.whitehouse.gov/contact
http://governor.mt.gov/Home/Contact/shareopinion
http://www.daines.senate.gov/connect/email-steve
http://www.tester.senate.gov/?p=email_senator
https://gianforte.house.gov/contact/email
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“America is the greatest, freest and most decent society in existence.  
It is an oasis of goodness in a desert of cynicism and barbarism. This 
country, once an experiment unique in the world, is now the last best 

hope for the world.” Dinesh D’Souza
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 We hope you have enjoyed this issue of the Last Chance Patriots Newsletter and that you found 
it informative.  We encourage you to share it with your friends and family.  They can receive future 
newsletters directly by sending us their e-mail address to lastchancepatriots@gmail.com.

THE TIME IS 
NOW!

Somebody must do something … 
                                   that somebody is YOU!

HELP! We need to grow our mailing list across the state. Please share with others.

mailto:lastchancepatriots@gmail.com
mailto:lastchancepatriots@gmail.com

